
 

FORSYTH COUNTY  
BOARD OF VOTER REGISTRATIONS & ELECTIONS 

Public Notice of Early Opening, Processing and Tabulation of Absentee Ballots 
For the December 6, 2022 General Election Runoff 

 
 
The Forsyth County Board of Voter Registrations & Elections hereby provides public 
notice of the County Election Superintendent’s intent to begin the absentee ballot 
tabulation process prior to the close of the polls on December 6, 2022.  Pursuant to 
Official Code of Georgia Annotated § 21-2-386(a)(3), the Forsyth County Election 
Superintendent intends to start the absentee ballot tabulation process beginning no 
earlier than 8:00 a.m. on Election Day, December 6, 2022. This process will take 
place at the Voter Registrations & Elections Office, 1201 Sawnee Drive, Cumming, 
GA 30040.  The process will be monitored as provided by law.  In addition, pursuant 
to O.C.G.A. § 21-2-386(a)(6), all persons conducting the processing of absentee 
ballots on December 6, 2022, including the required Vote Review Panel, shall be 
sequestered until the time for the closing of the polls.  For more information, please 
contact the Forsyth County Voter Registrations & Elections Office at (770) 781-2118. 
 
11/23/2022 
 


